
ANNEX 1 

Summary of comments by Parish Councils regarding proposed changes to Financial 
Arrangements. 

Addington no comments 

Aylesford no comments 

Birling no written comments received 

Borough Green Acknowledged - no comments 

Burham no written comments received 

Ditton 
Summarised 

comments, full 

letter attached 

It seems that the Government's cost cutting imposed on Borough Councils, is in turn 
being passed on to Parishes, who can ill afford the cuts. 
Including the Scheme of Financial Arrangements with Parish Councils in the cut back 
will put an unfair burden on Parish Councils who are already under great pressure to 
reduce their own expenses. 
This Council is not opposed to the strengthening of the Terms and Conditions for 
Special Works Projects, as this will ensure the money is well spend and in accordance 
with priorities. 

East Malling & 
Larkfield 

no written comments received 

East Peckham no written comments received 

Hadlow 
Summarised 

comments, full 

letter attached 

We share your concern that the government’s allocation is woefully inadequate to 
meet the increased costs of providing the current level of service to people in our area.  
Whereas we accept that you may not be in a position to fully fund the needs of 
parishes in the coming financial year, we consider the proposed 0.4% penalises us 
unfairly for the following reasons: 
1) The Consumer Price Index is likely to exceed 4% and the Retail Price Index is likely 
to exceed 5%. 
2) Gas and electricity costs have increased by over 20%. 
3) Providers of supplies and services such as our playing fields maintenance are likely 
to be seeking an increase close to inflation. 
4) Salary and wages increases are likely to be around 2%. 
We assume TMBC budgets will not be using 0.4% as the likely increase in rates next 
year and the question of double taxation for people living in parishes no doubt will be 
raised by aggrieved residents living in our area if we were to fully fund the increase 
over and above 0.4%.  For that reason we suggest that whatever percentage TMBC 
decides to increase the rates by it includes half the increase to uplift parishes’ annual 
allocation as detailed in your letter, e.g. TMBC rate rise 4%; parish increase support 
2%. 

Hildenborough no written comments received 

Ightham no written comments received 

Kings Hill no written comments received 

Leybourne no written comments received 

Mereworth no written comments received 

Offham no written comments received 

Platt no written comments received 

Plaxtol no written comments received 

Ryarsh no written comments received 

Shipbourne Acknowledged - no comments 

Snodland no written comments received 

Stansted Acknowledged - no comments 

Trottiscliffe no written comments received 

Wateringbury no written comments received 

West Malling no comments but expressed their sympathies for the position in which the Borough 
Council finds itself because of reductions in Government funding 

West Peckham no written comments received 

Wouldham no written comments received 

Wrotham Acknowledged - no comments 
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